All inmming NBES Kindergarten students
and their parents are invited to come out
to Friends Community Park on August
30th from 5:30pm to 7:00pm to meet
some new friends before the school year
begins. Friends Community Park is
located at 37 East Jarrettsville Road.
Teachers and staff will not be present.



